
UPDATE:  Cardinal-designate
O’Brien  to  Visit  Area  Schools
During Catholic Schools Week
Cardinal-designate Edwin F. O’Brien will visit several area Catholic schools during
the Archdiocese of Baltimore’s celebration of Catholic Schools Week, January 29 –
February 4. Among his stops, the Cardinal-designate will visit St. Casimir Catholic
School, St. Michael the Archangel, and Archbishop Curley High School on Tuesday,
January 31.

WHEN:
Tuesday, January 31, 2012

WHERE:
10:00 a.m. – 11 a.m.
St. Casimir Catholic School
1035 Kenwood Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21224

11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
St. Michael the Archangel School
10 Willow Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21206

1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.
Archbishop Curley High School
3701 Sinclair Road
Baltimore, MD 21213

CONTACT:
Samantha Hall, 410-547-5455, 410-446-9294, samantha.hall@archbalt.org
Please RSVP if you are able to attend the event.
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